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Investigation into hospitalization after High Prairie 
RCMP custody concluded 

On Aug. 8, 2018, the Alberta Serious Incident Response Team (ASIRT) was directed to 
investigate the hospitalization of a man after being in the custody of the Royal Canadian 
Mounted Police at the High Prairie Detachment. 
 
The Assistant Executive Director’s full report can be accessed online. 
 
ASIRT’s mandate is to effectively, independently and objectively investigate incidents 
involving Alberta’s police that have resulted in serious injury or death to any person, as 
well as serious or sensitive allegations of police misconduct. 
 
Media inquiries may be directed to:  
ASIRT media line 
780-641-9099 
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